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Letter from the Superintendent’s Office 
October 9, 2019 

 
 
 
 
RE: Board Correspondence on School Capacity 
 
Dear Mr. Robinson:  
 
At the recent Regular Board meeting, the Board of Education requested that staff 
respond to your letter dated September 18, 2019. 
 
Your feedback regarding capacity at Dover Bay Secondary and Frank J. Ney, McGirr and 
Randerson Ridge elementary schools along with a plan for a career skills intermediate 
school on the Rutherford site, was greatly appreciated.  
 
Your letter will be considered in the upcoming long range facilities planning process.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Scott Saywell 
Superintendent/CEO 
 
  

 




